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AIRPORT MEMO 
 

 
To: All PDK Airport Tenants 

From: Airport Administration 

Subject: Runway 16/34 Rehabilitation Project; Phase 3 (3R/21L Closure) Update 
 
Date: 10 August 2023 
  

 
 
Please let this Memo serve as official update to the Phase 3 Runway closure for Runway 3R/21. 
 
Due to some unfortunate weather delays that are outside of PDK and our contractor’s control, 
we will be extending the date of reopening for 3R/21L for 3 days. This means that the official 
reopening of the runway will be for August 21st at 0630 instead of on the 18th. We appreciate 
everyone’s patience with us as we diligently work to complete this project that will benefit 
everyone on the airfield. Once again, we apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Hunter Hines, C.M., Deputy Airport Director at  
(770) 936-5440 or chhines@dekalbcountyga.gov, if there are any concerns or requests. 
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